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Dear parents and carers, 

                                           Unfortunately, due to rising cases in the local area and strict COVID 

restrictions, we have made the hard decision to only invite parents of year 6 children to 

our Sports Days this year. We would have loved to have run it as normal but we don't 

feel we can do this safely and satisfy the requirements of track and trace etc. We'll make 

sure that all of the children have lots of fun on the day and take lots of photos and 

videos which we'll share with you. Details will follow for families of year 6 children. We 

will be inviting two parents or carers of children in year 6 to share their children's last 

Sports Day at our school on 1st July in the afternoon. Only invited parents can attend 

and they must agree to complete a track and trace form to be handed in on arrival. All of 

this goes totally against our usual open-door policy and I can only apologise for this. 

Apologies once again for the delay in sending out this information to you, but as with 

everything these aren’t normal times and everything seems to come to us last minute. 

I'm sure, like me, you all look forward to the day when we can get back to normal, but 

for now we have to put safety first. Rest assured the children will still have lots of fun and 

we’ll be cheering them all on for you! 

                                            Thank you for your continued help and support, 

                                                                          Mrs Costello (Headteacher) 

 


